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PPL/PRS THE MUSIC LICENCE 

 
 

Did you know that PPL/PRS will credit your music licence account for any period during the 
Covid 19 restrictions when you were not using music, due to your dance school having to be 
closed.  This will not apply to anyone running online classes as licences still apply to these.   
 
Check the PPL/PRS website for further information. 
 
 
 


